Tticho Government

July 16, 2012

Chuck Hubert
Mackenzie Valley Review Board

200 Scotia Center
Box 938, 5102 — 50 Avenue
Yellowknife, NT, X1A 2N7

chubert@reviewboard.ca
Re: Hearing Dates
Dear Mr. Hubert:

We note the decision by the Review Board to hold the public hearings for the proposed Fortune
Minerals mine in October. The Thcho, Government supports the decision by the Review Board to
change the hearing to a time when the maximum number of people can attend the hearing, and after
the release of the Traditional Knowledge study.

The Thicho, Government also recommends a particular order for the hearings, commencing with one
day in Whati, moving to the one day in Yellowknife and closing with two days in the largest Tficho,
community, Behchoko.

The Thicho, Government will gladly contribute to discussions, as needed, in collaboration with other

parties.

We look forward to the pre-hearing meeting.

In Thcho, Unity,

Laura Duncan

Theho, Executive Officer




